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Newsletter 22/2019                                                                                            14 March 2019 

Assessment Instructions    
The following new Assessment Instruction are available at 
http://www.ecexams.co.za/2019_Assessment_Instructions.htm: 

 17/2019: Changes to 2019 June Examinations Timetable - National Senior Certificate (NSC) and the Senior 
Certificate (SC) 

 18/2019: Guidelines for the Implementation and Conduct of Examinations in South African Sign Language 
Home Language (SASL HL) Audit of Schools that offer SASAL HL in Gr 12 

 19/2019: 2019 Draft Timetables (Grades 10 – 12) 

 20/2019: 2019 Gr 9 November Examination Draft Timetable 

 Teacher Development Instruction 1/2019 
Teacher Development Instruction 1/2019, Provincial Teacher Development Courses scheduled for June/July 
2019, is available at http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/TDinstructions.htm.  

Announcements by Minister Motshekga  
At a media briefing the minister has made the following important announcements:  

 Quality Basic Education 

 Early Childhood Development 

 LTSM 

 Fourth industrial revolution  

 Coding and Robotics Curricula 

 ICT Devices and Digitisation of Learning Material 

 Infrastructure 

 Sanitation appropriate for Education 

 Curriculum 

 Policy 

 School Safety 

For more information go to 

https://www.education.gov.za/Newsroom/Speeches/tabid/950/ctl/Details/mid/8127/ItemID/6002/Default.aspx  

  

http://www.ecexams.co.za/2019_Assessment_Instructions.htm
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/TDinstructions.htm
https://www.education.gov.za/Newsroom/Speeches/tabid/950/ctl/Details/mid/8127/ItemID/6002/Default.aspx
http://bit.ly/CVinfo
http://www.ecdoe.co.za/vacancies
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/Circulars.htm
http://www.ecexams.co.za
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za


Page 2 of 4 
 

Vakante Pos: Hoërskool Grens  
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Vacant Posts: St Reginalds  
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Cross Country  

   
 

Kindly take note of the documents which are available at http://bit.ly/hoorhier.  

Enjoy the holidays!    
Enjoy the holidays and have a good rest. Thank you for your support the past term. The websites will be updated 
during the school holidays, but the next Hoor hier will be issued when schools reopen. 

 Living is like surfing: You need to paddle through 

the lows to enjoy surfing the highs. 
This is a private newsletter and it does not reflect the official views of the Department of Education. 
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